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Black History Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To celebrate Black History Month this 
October, Year 3 have learnt about the 
incredible athlete Jesse Owens. They 

focused on how he overcame adversity 
within his career, and created vibrant 
information posters to inform others 

about his life. One of the children also 
created a fantastic page in their reading 
scrapbook about him, using a non-fiction 

book to find information. 
 

“I chose to research Marcus Rashford as 
he is one of my favourite footballers and 
an important black person.” - Cruz 

 

Geography 
Through this month, Year 3 have focused 
on settlements. They have researched to 
learn the difference between linear, 
nucleated and dispersed settlements, and 
considered different types of land use 
(residential, commercial, agricultural, 
transport and recreational) and sorted 
real-life examples into these categories. 
They are gearing up to an exciting piece of 
fieldwork in the local area, where they will 
use OS maps to assist them in finding 
features that show types of land use. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“I enjoyed drawing and writing about the 
different features in our local area like the 
park, the roads, and the shops.” - Pandora 

My Happy Mind 
Year 3 have adopted our ‘MyHappyMind’ 
scheme brilliantly. Every Monday morning, 
they have begun their week with reflection on 
how they feel, and what they can do to make 
sure their mental wellbeing is where it needs 
to be. They love the journals as they allow 
them to express their learning however works 
best for us - in pictures, sentences, or lists. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 “I enjoyed taking part in the Happy 
Breathing as it made me feel calm and 
relaxed.” - Florence L 

“I enjoyed learning about team H-A-P: 
hippocampus, amygdala and 
prefrontal cortex.” - Jack  
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